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Edwardsville Bulletin
To the Faculty a n d  S ta ff o f  Southern Illinois University

Vol. 1, No. 5 
September 23, 1968

Beginning with the fall quarter, all of Lot 8 will be reserved for Faculty- 
Staff parking and the lot will be so posted.

The Edwardsville Campus now has a bus which is available to all University 
departments or University-sponsored clubs for special events, field trips, 
activities, etc. It accommodates a maximum of 37 adult passengers and is 
equipped with individual head rest seats for passenger comfort. There is 
a maximum amount of locked luggage space plus interior overhead storage for 
coats, hats, small packages, etc. Reservations will be accepted on a first-
come-first-served basis. Therefore, requests should be submitted to Trans­
portation Service as far in advance of the need as possible. Requests from 
student groups should be made by the group's faculty sponsor. Student groups 
must be accompanied by a University sponsor. Qualified drivers will be fur­
nished and arranged for as requests dictate.

The rate has been established on an estimated cost recovery basis; but if, 
through experience, it is found to be unrealistic, changes may have to be 
implemented with appropriate notice to the users. The rate will be 20q per 
mile for the bus plus $3.00 per hour for the driver with a maximum driver 
charge for 12 hours or $36.00 within a 24-hour period. This rate includes 
all costs such as bridge fare, parking, driver meals, driver lodging, etc.

The bus will be dispatched at the mileage rate only if the using department 
wishes to furnish a properly licensed and qualified driver. Drivers must be 
21, have an Illinois Chauffeur's License, and be checked out in the operation 
of the bus.

For further information contact Harry Lutz, Auxiliary Enterprises, Extension 3100.
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